
     Notice 

Highway 17 is closed in both directions at McIsaac Drive in Bissett Creek. No traffic is 

allowed through due to a washout. There is no local detour; west bound traffic may take 

Highway 60 through Algonquin Park. Also, a resident has advised us that on Mackey 

Creek Road, before the Rat Lake Loop turnoff, a part of the road has washed away. The 

washout was very deep, please avoid that area. We will continue to post updates as 

they become available.  


